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Holiday Season Reminders 

 

Garbage Disposal 

Residents, please to be sure to break down larger items, boxes, etc. before disposal. Please do 

not place refuse in full recycling bins.  Miller Waste has regular pickups scheduled for Monday, 

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday over the holidays- please use your discretion during this week. 

Christmas Trees 

Please be reminded that although live Christmas trees are permitted in the building, the tree 

must be transported in a polyethylene (plastic) tree bag to avoid creating a mess in the 

common areas. This applies when both bringing in and disposing of your tree.  

Tree Disposal 

Live trees should be placed at the curb of Radom Street for disposal on either the weeks of 

January 5th, 2020 or January 12th, 2020.  If residents do not take advantage of these pickup 

times, they will be responsible for taking their own trees to a recycling depot. 

Fire Safety 

Residents are reminded to exercise common practice during the holiday season with regard to 

fire safety. 

 Do not overload electrical circuits with Christmas lights. 

 Do not place electrical cords in traffic areas, under mats or carpets. 

 Keep live trees well-watered so they do not dry out and create a fire hazard.    

 Ensure your unit is equipped with a working smoke detector(s) 
 

Wishing You & Your Family a Wonderful Holiday Season 
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